Mohan Krishnan

== =
From: Archana Bhardwaj
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 3:37 PM
To: Mohan Krishnan
Subject: FW: Extension of projects till December 2010

Archana Bhardwaj
Programme Associate
UNDP India

55, Lodi Estate

New Delhi, India

Tel: +91 (11) 46532299
Empoweredlives,  FaX: +91 (11) 24627612
Resilient nations.  www.in.undp.org

From: Sunil Arora

Sent: 22 October, 2012 3:58 PM

To: Archana Bhardwaj

Cc: Nishu Nirula

Subject: Extension of projects till December 2010

From: Nandan Chirmulay [mailto:nandan.chirmulay@undp.org]
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 8:46 PM

To: Sunil Arora

Cc: Suely Carvalho; Preeti Soni; ozone

Subject: RE: Extension of SPPU till December 2010

Dear Sunil:

| confirm that we concur with this request. Kindly do the needful.



Thanks in advance
Nandan

From: ozone-mef@nic.in [mailto:ozone-mef@nic.in]
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 2:15 AM

To: Nandan Chirmulay

Cc: Suely Carvalho; preeti soni; Sunil Arora
Subject: Extension of SPPU till December 2010

Dear Mr. Nandan,
Following activities are in progress under the Sector Phaseout Plan Unit (SPPU):

1. Sustainability of CFC Phaseout in consumption sector beyond 2010.

2. Preparation of lessons learnt and successful implementation of ODS Phaseout including the CFC Phaseout in Foam and Commercial Refrigeration
Manufacturing in India.

3. Verification of Foam and Refrigeration Manufacturing enterprises for disbursement of installation and trial costs (Foam Project No. 13042 and Refrigeration
ManufacturingProject No. 13049).

4. Identification of enterprises consuming CTC in metal cleaning (CTC Project No. 41505)

5. Retrofitting and training programs in commercial refrigeration for the sustainability of CFC Phaseout beyond 2010 (Refrigeration Servicing Project No. 41376).
6. Implementation of National Strategy for Transition to Non-CFC MDIs and Plan for Phaseout of CFCs in the Manufacturing of Pharmaceutical MDls in India (MDI
Project No. 72344).

7. Preparation of HCFC Phaseout Management Plan (HPMP).

In view of the above, it is advised that the projects and the SPPU may be extended till December 2010 to complete the above ongoing activities.
Itis further advised that the contract of the following staff may also be extended till December 2010 :

1. Prof. R. S. Agarwal, Senior Advisor and Coordinator
2. Mr. Ankur Khandelwal, Technical Officer
3. Ms. Sonika, Admn. Asstt.

With kind regards
Yours sincerely,

(A. DURAISAMY)
Director

Ozone Cell,

Core-4B, 2nd Floor
India Habitat Centre,
Lodhi Road

New Delhi - 110 003
Ph.: +91 11 2464 2176
Fax:+91 11 2464 2175



